
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 19, 2003

TO: Honorable Anna Mowery, Chair, House Committee on Land & Resource Management 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1909 by Lucio (Relating to the regulation of the subdividing or development of land in 
areas bordering the Rio Grande and the Laguna Madre or the Gulf of Mexico.), As 
Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require written plat approval from all county entities that have authority and 
jurisdiction over the drainage responsibilities of an area being subdivided or developed in certain 
counties. The bill would take effect September 1, 2003.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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